
Town of Primrose  
BUDGET WORKSHOP 

The Town of Primrose 2023 Budget Workshop will take place at 8468 County Road 
A, Verona Wi, on Thursday, September 22th, 2022 beginning at 7:30pm.  The 
agenda for this meeting will be posted at the Town Hall, Mount Vernon Auto, 
Primrose Church, and on the Town website.  A summary of the agenda will be 
available on the voice message system at 608-832-6660. 


